
 

       

 

 
August 15, 2007 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Subject:  EB-2007-0713  Application for 2008 Distribution Rates  

Dear Ms. Walli: 

On May 15 2007, Hydro Ottawa advised the Board of its intention to file an application for 2008 

distribution rates. Work has proceeded on the application and it is nearing completion, but it will 

not be ready to be filed until after August 15, 2007. Hydro Ottawa anticipates filing the 

application by mid-September and will continue its efforts to file sooner if possible.  

 

  

Yours truly 

 

Lynne Anderson 
Chief Regulatory Affairs and Government Relations Officer 
Hydro Ottawa 

(613) 738-5499 ext 527 


